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This Sunday, at announcement time, Andy Diaz will tell us about his
recent experience at the Hispanic Lay Leadership Conference hosted by
the Episcopal Diocese of Texas in Houston.

en lo alto, en lo bajo
No, no, no me soltaras,
Dios nunca me dejaras

Cheryl Nottingham Becomes President of Maryland's
Healthcare Financial Management Association

Cheryl Nottingham, vice president of finance/CFO for Atlantic
General Hospital and Health System, assumed the role of
president of the Maryland chapter of the Healthcare Financial
Management Association (HFMA) on June 1.

Nottingham has been CFO at Atlantic General since 1998. She

graduated from the University of Missouri-Kansas City with a

Bachelor of Science in accounting and earned her Master of

Business Administration in healthcare administration and organizational leadership




from Wilmington University.

Nottingham has been a member of HFMA since 1993 and became an HFMA Fellow in
2011. She is the eighth woman president of HFMA Maryland Chapter in its 58-year
history. HFMA Maryland Chapter’s mission is to facilitate experiences — both in-person
and digitally — that support educational and relationship development across all
providers, payers, regulatory bodies, vendors/consultants, and other stakeholders across
the state.

Joanna Cross Returns to St. Paul's by-the-Sea

Soprano, Joanna Cross will sing during the service next
Sunday, July 3rd. Make plans to attend as you will not want to
miss this special performance.

New Summer Schedule

Beginning in July, and continuing through Labor Day,
Shepherd’s Crook will be closed on Saturdays. This decision
was not made lightly and addresses many of the obstacles
this ministry has been facing recently. 1. Due to inflation
and the influx of the J1 students, what we are spending
every week has doubled. 2. Traffic issues for the volunteers
on Saturdays are just getting worse as the summer
progresses. 3. Staffing Saturdays in the summer has always
been an issue but is even worse this summer.

’
New Schedule: Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 10am- ST- P HULS
Noon.

BY-THE-SER

SPBTS Book Club

At our most recent meeting, we had a spirited discussion of The
Paris Library by Janet Skeslien Charles. All agreed that it must've
been really difficult to experience life during WWII. It's amazing to
read books of courage - and about women of courage.

<A NOVEL

N, One of the books referred to in The Paris Library is Their Eyes Were
WLBLIS A7 Watching God by Zora Neale Hurston, so we decided to read that
WATCHINg (@Y next. I just ordered it from Betterworldbooks.com for $4.14

We're taking the summer off, so our next meeting will be Monday, September 19 via
Zoom at 7pm. One of our members is reading a book about the 60's, and she'll let us
know if we should put that on the list!

If you like to read and talk about books, please join us. Everyone is welcome .




Debbie Shuster

Memorial Brick Sale!

Memorial bricks are again being offered for sale. Our
brick 'garden’ is located at the Baltimore Avenue entrance
to the Fellowship Commons.

Bricks are available in two sizes: 8x8 (priced at $500
each) and 4 x 8 (priced at $250 each). Wording is of your
choice, and graphics are available.

If you are interested in ordering a brick to honor or
remember a beloved one, click here to download a brick
form. You can also contact Debbie Shuster at 410-213-9658 or ocshu@comcast.net, or
email Don at the church office, office@stpaulsbythesea.net, and we can forward the
order form to you.

We need to sell 6 bricks to place an order so if you have the opportunity, please get the
word out to friends and family.
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Anniversaries Online Services
Ricks & Diane Savage (6/26)

Click here to watch the Sunday,
June 19th Holy Eucharist service.

June 26th July 3rd

3rd Sunday after Pentecost 4th Sunday after

Rite IT Morning Prayer service with music, Pentecost

officiated by our licensed lay worship Rite II Holy Eucharist

leaders. The lessons will be read in English service with music,

and Spanish. celebrated by Pastor
Blake Wamester.

Click here for a PDF of the June 26th bulletin so you can follow along.



https://files.constantcontact.com/2d81fdc6201/a89c11d6-2779-4bb4-9838-d20af6f37591.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:ocshu@comcast.net
mailto:office@stpaulsbythesea.net
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulsByTheSeaEpsicopalChurch/videos/426579339328460
https://files.constantcontact.com/2d81fdc6201/e515d9b5-3977-4e19-bf04-34286b44bcb9.pdf?rdr=true

Please remember that wearing masks indoors is strongly encouraged
for your health and that of others.

Prayer List

Please keep those on our prayer list in your daily prayers.

Robbie Whittington Joyce, Cindy Dreslin, Kyle Harmon, Shirley Connor, Jose Cabrera,
Ryan Fischer, Katlyn, David Warren, Letty Trimper Hurst, Rev. Penny Morrow, Fr. Joe
Rushton, Connie Mayers, Doug Dryden, Brian Friedman, Grace, Delores Rothermel,
Ronnie Skinner, Randy Hastings, Gary Ballard, Hugh, Frank Candeloro, Jr., John
Seward, Stephanie Hill, Douglas Allan, Yvetta Henry Tull, Melvin, Jean Charles, Jimmy
Farley, Alex Hoffman, Jonathan Jones, Francisco Hector Diaz Diaz, Richard, Brad, Larry
Lorton, Betty Merenda, Dee Toms, Bob Rothermel, The Lecates Family, Hunter Berry,
The People of Ukraine, Lakelyn Draheim, Christopher Riley, Meredith Cobb, Alan Farley,
Jennings Whittington, Michael Hallett, Judy Brady, Hannah Johnson

Worship Leaders Schedule

Next Week—June 26, 2022
Officiants: Tom and Debbie Shuster
Music Director: Shirley Hailey

Reader: Nancy Knotts, Andy Diaz

Altar Guild: Kay Ayres, Amanda Cropper

. continually menti'oh
Usher: John Knotts & TP W

- THESSALONIANS 1:2, NIV
Next Week—July 3, 2022

Celebrant: Pastor Blake Wamester
Music Director: Shirley Hailey
Reader: Dan Harris

Altar Guild: Mary Wright

Usher: Shirley Aydelotte, Lynda Azar

Click here to view the Parish Calendar



https://stpaulsbythesea.org/community-center-ocean-city-md-calendar/2022-06/
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulsByTheSeaEpsicopalChurch

